GROVELAND PLANNING BOARD MINUTES

June 10, 1997

MEMBERS PRESENT: Bruce Blomberg Mary Farren
Bob O’Hanley

Meeting opened at 1950 hrs. Pat Badger Cottles Ferry presented the PB with a
conceptual sketch for a potential subdivision of his property. A number of scenario’s were
discussed concerning ingress and egress to the proposed lot. The PB opinion was to use
Arrowhead Lane as access to a common drive to both lots. Applicant will consider their
options and advise the PB at a later date of their decision. A copy of each of the
considered alternatives was left with the PB for their review.,

Discussed Master Plan status and plans for next fiscal year. Also discussed
strategy for funding for next fiscal year and scope of work to be accomplished.

Motion to adjourn Bob 8. Second by Bruce. Vote Unanimous to adjourn meeting
at 2112 hrs.
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